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I am Debra Coyman, Falmouth resident, writing in support of LD 956.  I am a cyclist 
for recreation and transportation, and I particularly enjoy bike touring.  As part of the 
East Coast Greenway Week-A- Year tour from 2011 - 2019, I have ridden the entire 
trail (as it was in those years), including the Down East Sunrise trail as it existed in 
2011.  Connecting Calais to the Sunrise trail would permit riders to enjoy an off-road 
experience with greater safety for exercise, recreation and transport, as well as bring 
tourist dollars to the region and the state and support local businesses.  Thank you and
I hope you will vote "Ought to Pass" on LD956.


